
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of the Small Company Rate 
Increase Request of Mill Creek Sewers, Inc. 

)
) Case No. SR-2005-0116 

 
 

NOTICE REGARDING STATUS REPORT 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and 

through Counsel, and states to the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) that it has 

no additional/updated information regarding this case to provide to the Commission at this time, 

and that it will thus not be filing a status report today. 

However, the Staff does anticipate obtaining additional/updated information regarding 

this case during the week of June 27, 20051, and thus expects to file a status report with the 

Commission on or before July 1.  The information that the Staff anticipates obtaining includes a 

report of the joint DNR/Staff inspection of Mill Creek's sewage treatment plant, which was 

conducted on June 23, and a response to the e-mail message that the Staff sent to its designated 

contact person for the Metropolitan Sewer District on June 17. 

WHERFORE the Staff respectfully submits this Notice Regarding Status Report for the 

Commission's information. 

 

                                                 
1 Unless noted otherwise, all dates herein refer to the year 2005. 
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Respectfully Submitted, 
 
DANA K. JOYCE 
General Counsel 
 
/s/ Keith R. Krueger    
Keith R. Krueger 
Deputy General Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 23857 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-4140  (telephone) 
573-751-9285  (facsimile) 
keith.krueger@psc.mo.gov  (e-mail) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed with first class postage, hand-
delivered, transmitted by facsimile or transmitted via e-mail to all counsel and/or parties of 
record this 24th day of June 2005. 
 

/s/ Keith R. Krueger    


